
 
 

 
 
 
November  5th 2015 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
On behalf of the Governing Body we would like to add an accompanying note to the 
OFSTED report. 
 
We are pleased that the Ofsted report is really positive, highlights some of our key 
strengths and acknowledges the progress that our school has made on it’s journey to 
becoming an outstanding school since the previous inspection, particularly in terms of 
achievement. 
 
Our school was judged under a new and very rigorous Ofsted framework; the report 
contains many positives, and the two targets that Ofsted refer to, are already in our 
School Improvement Plan.  
 
We would like to focus on the positives in the report, which acknowledge the significant 
gains we have made due to the commitment, dedication and hard work of our staff, 
children and wider school community. 
 
We would like to thank our school community for the continued support. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Jackie Leadbitter  Tracey Taylor 

Chair of Governors  Headteacher 


